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We need to add Voter ID's to the list.  Everyone has to have a photo ID in order to get food stamps, cash
a check, or any other legal action.  We need to make sure the people that are voting are actual citizens.  I
usually mail in my vote and I have no problem copying my drivers license and mail it in with my ballet.

Thank you,
Debra Guinn
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